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October 14, 1980
Mr. C. W. Fay, Director
Nuclear Power Department
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
231 West Michigan IN RESPONSE REFER
Milwaukee, WI 53200 TO FOIA-80-502

Dear Mr. Fay:

This is in reply to your letter dated September 26, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the
latest reports of inspection performed by the Office of Inspection and
Enforcement at The Okonite Company and at The Rockbestos Company.

In response to your request, the documents listed in Appendix A are
enclosed.

This completes action on your request.

Sir?y.
L /S
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’J.‘ﬂf/:élton. Director

//41/ Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Re: FOIA-80-502

APPENDIX A

December 6, 1979 Letter - U. Potapovs to The Okonite Company
with enclosed Inspection Report No. 99900231/79-01

May 11, 1979 Letter - U. Potapovs to The Rockbestos Company
with enclosed Inspection Report No. 99900277/79-01



